Parliamentary Procedure
Oct 18™ - Oct 19™ 2014

CUPE Local 1438 office, Peel Region

I would like to thank the Union for allowing me to attend the Parliamentary
Procedure workshop held at the CUPE Local 1438 office in Peel Region.

This workshop was invaluable to me as the new co-chair of the Joint Health &
Safety Committee and as a member at our monthly union meetings.

The workshop covered meeting agendas, different types of motions that can be
made and the circumstances in which you can best use them, how to deal with non-
concurrence of a motion and general ideas on how to get the most out of your
meetings. We also had a mock meeting in which we are able to gain practical
experience of making motions and amending them.

I received some resource material and quick reference guides that will be useful
from meeting preparation. I also used this opportunity to collect some health &
safety booklets and forms that are used by this local.

I look forward to continuing to build my skills and knowledge and use it to assist
our members when they need it.

Joint Health & Safety Committee co-chair
WSIB & RTW Steward



